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September 28, 2021 
CL 18-2021, September 23, 2021 

PEDC 9-2021, September 15, 2021 
PDS 35-2021, September 15, 2021 

  
Ms. Amber LaPointe, City Clerk 
City of Port Colborne 
66 Charlotte St. 
Port Colborne, ON L2K 3C8 
 
SENT ELECTRONICALLY 
 
Initiation Report for Port Colborne Quarry Regional Official Plan Amendment 20 
PDS 35-2021 
 
Regional Council, at its meeting held on September 23, 2021, passed the following 
recommendations of its Planning and Economic Development Committee: 
 

That Report PDS 35-2021, dated September 15, 2021, respecting 
Initiation Report for Port Colborne Quarry Regional Official Plan 
Amendment 20, BE RECEIVED and BE CIRCULATED to the City of Port 
Colborne, the Niagara Peninsula Conservation Authority, and IBI Group. 

A copy of Report PDS 35-2021 is enclosed for your reference. 

Yours truly, 

 
 
Ann-Marie Norio 
Regional Clerk 
:cv 
CLK-C 2021-153 
 
cc: D. Sisco, Senior Planner/Associate, IBI Group 
 G. Bivol, Clerk, Niagara Peninsula Conservation Authority 
 M. Sergi, Commissioner, Planning and Development Services 
 B. Fricke, Senior Planner, Planning and Development Services 
 N. Oakes, Executive Assistant, Planning and Development Services 
 


